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  Ad Nauseam Carrie McLaren,Jason Torchinsky,2009-06-23 With the style and
irreverence of Vice magazine and the critique of the corporatocracy that made
Naomi Klein's No Logo a global hit, the cult magazine Stay Free!—long
considered the Adbusters of the United States—is finally offering a
compendium of new and previously published material on the impact of consumer
culture on our lives. The book questions, in the broadest sense, what happens
to human beings when their brains are constantly assaulted by advertising and
corporate messages. Most people assert that advertising is easily ignored and
doesn't have any effect on them or their decision making, but Ad Nauseam
shows that consumer pop culture does take its toll. In an engaging,
accessible, and graphically appealing style, Carrie McLaren and Jason
Torchinsky (as well as contributors such as David Cross, The Onion's Joe
Garden, The New York Times's Julie Scelfo, and others) discuss everything
from why the TV program CSI affects jury selection, to the methods by which
market researchers stalk shoppers, to how advertising strategy is like dog
training. The result is an entertaining and eye-opening account of the many
ways consumer culture continues to pervade and transform American life.
  Knowledge Alchemy Tero Erkkilä,Meng-Hsuan Chou,Niilo Kauppi,2023-05-31 This
book introduces the concept of ‘knowledge alchemy’ to capture the generic
process of transforming mundane practices and policies of governance into
competitive ones following imagined global gold standards. Using examples
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from North America, Europe and Asia, it explores how knowledge alchemy
increasingly informs national and institutional policies and practices on
economic performance, higher education, research and innovation. The book
examines how governments around the world have embraced global models of
world-class university, human capital and talent competition as essential in
ensuring national competitiveness. Through its analysis, the book shows how
this strongly future-oriented and anticipatory knowledge governance is
steered by a surge of global classifications, rankings and indicators,
resulting in numerous comparisons of various domains that today form more
constraining global policy scripts.
  Analysing Women's Imprisonment Pat Carlen,Anne Worrall,2013-01-11 In both
the UK and the rest of the world there have been rapid increases in the
numbers of women in prison, which has led to an acceleration of interest in
women's crimes and the social control of women, and women's experience of
both prison and the criminal justice system is very different to men's. This
text is concerned to address the key issues relating to women's imprisonment,
contributing at the same time to an understanding of prison issues in general
and the historical and contemporary politics of gender and penal justice.
What are women's prisons for? What are they like? Why are lone mothers,
ethnic minority and very poor women disproportionately represented in the
women's prison population? Should babies be sent to prison with their
mothers? These are amongst the issues with which this book is concerned.
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Analysing Women's Imprisonment is written as an introductory text to the
subject, aiming to guide students of penology carefully through the main
historical and contemporary discourses on women's imprisonment. Each chapter
has a clear summary ('concepts to know'), essay questions and recommendations
for further reading, and will help students prepare confidently for seminars,
course examinations and project work.
  First Kill All the Lawyers Katie Law Goodwin,2014-03 First Kill All the
Lawyers is a step-by-step guide to obtaining a divorce without an attorney.
Psychotherapist, nutritionist, energy worker, former actress and comedienne,
Katie Law Goodwin, takes you through the often painful and difficult process
from filing forms all the way through the self-care required to maintain your
sanity-nutrition, exercise and meditation. Written with poignancy, wit and
humor, Goodwin teaches the reader how to fill out forms, write legal
pleadings, serve their spouse with papers, where to find forms, and even how
to dress for a trial-should a divorce go that far. A must read whether you
are going through a divorce or just considering one. Your guide to: - Manage
your own divorce without an attorney - Maintain your sanity along the way -
Research, complete and file court forms - And much more!
  Application Service Providers in Business Luisa Focacci,Robert Mockler,Marc
Gartenfeld,2013-10-23 Learn how to use Application Service Providers to
enhance the future of your business! Application Service Providers in
Business is a comprehensive analysis of the present ASP model and its place
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in business today. Business success in today’s information-intensive
marketplace depends on a company’s ability to acquire and fully use the
latest advancements in business-critical applications. By having these
applications delivered as services over the Internet, businesses can lessen
the demands on company IT staff, and increase the ability to get complex
software into use immediately. Within this context, a new outsourcing
business model called ASP (Application Service Provider) has emerged that is
transforming how businesses access and leverage software applications. The
book explains the specific contingent ASP models, including business,
enterprise, functional-focused, and vertical market ASPs, and ASP
aggregators. It demonstrates how different ASP models have fulfilled diverse
market/customer expectations and explores future scenarios for current ASP
business models. Case studies, tables, and figures illustrate important
concepts and make complex information easy to access and understand. Based on
a thorough analysis of the ASP market environment, the book provides detailed
Best Practices Guidelines that managers of ASPs can use to improve the
chances of success of their respective ASPs. It outlines contingency factors
such as application offerings, customer selection, operations, and strategic
fit. The book also not only assists business managers in deciding on whether
to use an ASP, but it presents ways to use ASPs to effectively support their
business process. The ability to provide the workforce with access to data
whenever and wherever is crucial for positively impacting a company’s
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profitability, and ASPs provide the software to make it possible. Topics
included in Application Service Providers in Business are: Best Practices
Guidelines strategic management management decision making and planning IT
management and outsourcing future of the ASP market ASP business models and
much more! Application Service Providers in Business is a comprehensive
resource for executives, managers, professors, and business students in the
US and worldwide. Using the information and guidelines provided, executives
and managers can learn how to use ASPs to enhance their business, and
managers of ASPs can learn how to increase their chance of success in the
competitive ASP market. The material is also appropriate as a textbook for
management and computer information/software development classes.
  ICTs in Developing Countries Bidit Dey,Karim Sorour,Raffaele
Filieri,2016-01-26 ICTs in Developing Countries is a collection of conceptual
and empirical works on the adoption and impacts of ICT use in developing
societies. Bringing together a wide range of disciplines and contributors, it
offers a rich examination of digital divide and ICT for development both in
terms of contextual information and disciplinary perspectives.
  The Concept of Genocide in International Criminal Law Marco Odello,Piotr
Łubiński,2020-07-14 This book presents a review of historical and emerging
legal issues that concern the interpretation of the international crime of
genocide. The Polish legal expert Raphael Lemkin formulated the concept of
genocide during the Nazi occupation of Europe, and it was then incorporated
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into the 1948 Convention on the Prevention and Punishment of the Crime of
Genocide. This volume looks at the issues that are raised both by the
existing international law definition of genocide and by the possible
developments that continue to emerge under international criminal law. The
authors consider how the concept of genocide might be used in different
contexts, and see whether the definition in the 1948 convention may need some
revision, also in the light of the original ideas that were expressed by
Lemkin. The book focuses on specific themes that allow the reader to
understand some of the problems related to the legal definition of genocide,
in the context of historical and recent developments. As a valuable
contribution to the debate on the significance, meaning and application of
the crime of genocide the book will be essential reading for students and
academics working in the areas of Legal History, International Criminal Law,
Human Rights, and Genocide Studies. Chapter 12 of this book is freely
available as a downloadable Open Access PDF under a Creative Commons
Attribution-Non Commercial-No Derivatives 4.0 license available at
http://www.taylorfrancis.com/books/e/9781003015222
  Vertebrate Skeletal Histology and Paleohistology Vivian de Buffrénil,Armand
J. de Ricqlès,Louise Zylberberg,Kevin Padian,2021-06-24 Vertebrate Skeletal
Histology and Paleohistology summarizes decades of research into the biology
and biological meaning of hard tissues, in both living and extinct
vertebrates. In addition to outlining anatomical diversity, it provides
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fundamental phylogenetic and evolutionary contexts for interpretation. An
international team of leading authorities review the impact of ontogeny,
mechanics, and environment in relation to bone and dental tissues.
Synthesizing current advances in the biological problems of growth,
metabolism, evolution, ecology, and behavior, this comprehensive and
authoritative volume is built upon a foundation of concepts and technology
generated over the past fifty years.
  Enough Is Enough Brian O. Hemphill,Brandi Hephner LaBanc,2023-07-03 Are
your violence prevention and mental health efforts on campus coordinated? Are
all your campus professionals aware of the system for reporting information
about students who may be in distress or at-risk for harming themselves or
others? Is the information reviewed and acted on?Recent campus crises have
highlighted that campus administrators will be judged by three things: What
the campus was doing before the crisis, its immediate response during the
crisis, and the follow-up after the crisis.Born out of the call by Virginia
Tech’s Zenobia Hikes for urgent action to stem the tide of societal violence,
and the NASPA “Enough is Enough” campaign (www.EnoughisEnoughcampaign.org)
that she inspired, this book provides guidance on how to be proactive in
preventing violence, and be prepared to provide a comprehensive response to a
crisis. Enough is Enough presents first-hand accounts and experienced counsel
from professionals who have lived through a violent incident, and continue to
deal with its aftermath. They cover violence, suicide prevention, and mental
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health promotion in an integrated way, and offer a comprehensive plan to
create a campus-wide system for collecting information about students at-risk
for self-harm or violence toward others. The authors describe how to develop
university-wide emergency plans, using the National Incident Management
System template and involving a wide spectrum of campus services; how to
create crisis response teams and victim liaison programs; offer
recommendations about communication and the management of information; and
address institutionally-appropriate and sensitive ways to achieve healing and
recovery. The book is addressed to administrators, student affairs, services
and mental health professionals, and counselors, on all the nation’s
campuses, elementary through post-secondary. A Joint ACPA & NASPA Publication
  Mission Partnership in Creative Tension Samuel Cueva,2015-04-14 Samuel
Cueva has refined his concept of ‘partnership in mission’ by advocating the
use of reciprocal contextual collaboration in this important contribution to
scholarly reflection on contemporary missiology. Referencing historical,
theological and functional aspects of how mission has been carried out, as
well as analyzing its impact on the evangelical movement, the author
identifies that mission always develops with positive and negative tensions.
Emphasizing an understanding of current missions which include traditional,
networking and emergent models, and how they can be combined, interconnected
and interchanged, the author proposes a fresh model that ensures the
suitability for every mission context.
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  Research Handbook on Flood Risk Management Jessica Lamond,David
Proverbs,Namrata Bhattacharya Mis,2024-04-12 Pushing the boundaries of flood
risk management research, this comprehensive Research Handbook presents
pragmatic insights into all areas relating to flood risk. Through its use of
dynamic and people-centred paradigms, it explores urban flood management
within localities, properties, neighbourhoods and cities.
  Healthcare Solved - Real Answers, No Politics Debra Smith,2009-09-11
Written for the citizen consumer, healthcare professional and employer who
asks: What is health reform going to mean for me? If you want to know more,
this is the book for you. It is written in response to politicians attempting
to hijack healthcare at the expense of the American people. As both a
physician and economist, Dr. Smith plainly lays out the problems and real,
workable solutions. With clinical and administrative experience, Dr. Smith
has worked in every area of healthcare, from hospitals to insurance
companies. She has seen what's worked and what hasn't in the United States,
Europe and the Third World. The answers to how healthcare is actually
delivered and where the money is really going will likely surprise you. If we
are going to have a serious debate about healthcare, it is time for the
American people, healthcare professionals and employers to fully understand
and reclaim this most important issue.
  Electoral Guerrilla Theatre L.M. Bogad,2005-10-09 Across the globe, in
liberal democracies where the right to vote is framed as both civil right and
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civic duty, disillusioned creative activists run for public office on
sarcastic, ironic and iconoclastic platforms. With little intention of
'winning' in the conventional sense, they use drag, camp and stand-up comedy
to undermine the legitimacy of their opponents and sometimes the electoral
system itself. Electoral Guerilla Theatre explores the recent phenomenon of
the satirical election campaign, and questions: What is the purpose of such
public political performances? What theatrical devices and aesthetic
sensibilities do electoral guerrillas draw on to enhance their satire? How do
electoral guerrillas create their public personas and platforms, and which
audiences are they playing to and/or against? How do parodies and the
'respectable' political performances that they mock interact and how can this
tactic backfire? Drawing on extensive archival and ethnographic research this
is entertaining, enlightening and informative read that will be invaluable to
students working across a variety of disciplines, including performance
studies, social science, cultural studies and politics.
  Pathways and Patterns in History Peter J. Morden,2020-10-06 Professor David
Bebbington is a highly regarded historian. He holds a chair at the University
of Stirling, has been President of the Ecclesiastical History Society, and
has delivered numerous endowed lecture series, as well as being deeply
involved in the Dr Williams’s Dissenting Academies Project. He is both a
popular and influential academic historian, whose writings have significantly
shaped our thinking about the history of evangelicalism, Baptist life, and
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political developments. In Pathways and Patterns, colleagues, former research
students and friends who are indebted to Professor Bebbington and value his
contribution to scholarship join together to pay tribute to his outstanding
work. Not only has he stimulated academic endeavour, he has also given much
personal support, not least to those in the Baptist Historical Society and in
Colleges, among them Spurgeon’s College and Baylor University (USA) where he
is a Distinguished Visiting Professor. This volume reflects his wide
involvements and the grateful esteem in which he is held. Among Professor
Bebbington’s achievements has been both instituting and masterminding the
very important International Conference on Baptist Studies (ICOBS), held
every three years in different parts of the world. It is appropriate, then,
that this volume was presented to him at the Seventh ICOBS Conference held in
Manchester, July 2015.
  Poverty, Growth and Institutions in Developing Asia E. Pernia,A.
Deolalikar,2003-10-07 The theme of this book is that economic growth is key,
but institutions and other national and subnational attributes matter as
well. They are critical to explaining differences in social development and
poverty reduction across countries and subnational areas that cannot be
accounted for by growth alone. The book concludes that a more complete
strategy needs to consider various institutional factors at the national and
subnational levels to achieve rapid and sustained poverty reduction. Indeed,
paying attention to these factors will benefit both growth and poverty
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reduction.
  The Community Leadership Handbook James F. Krile,2006-02-03 Tools for
people seeking to improve their communities This significant guide puts the
tools of democracy into everyone’s hands. Based on the best of Blandin
Foundation’s 20-year experience in developing community leaders, it gives
community members—like yourself—the tools to bring people together to make
changes. Here are some of the useful resources you’ll find: Identifying
Community Assets Community Problem Analysis Accessing Community Data
Appreciative Inquiry Translating Vision to Action Interpersonal Communication
for Leaders Managing Interpersonal Conflict as a Leader Building Social
Capital Across Cultures Network Mapping: Locating Your Social Capital
Stakeholders Analysis Building Coalitions Building Effective Community Teams
Recruiting and Sustaining Volunteers Getting the Most from Your Meetings
  Current Perspectives in Clinical Treatment and Management in Workers'
Compensation Cases Matt Kruger,Chris E. Stout,Jeff Rogers,2011-04-23 This e-
book integrates all aspects of medical care relevant to worker compensation.
It explains benefits of the application of evidence-based approaches to
worker compensation care. Improved outcomes of such approaches include less
risky treatments, faster healing, and good return to work experience. It also
points towards designing a better health care system with a focus on the
economy, healthcare policy and change, and growing innovation in medical
practice. The e-book should serve as a significantly important reference tool
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for several working professionals in healthcare systems as well for as
students and trainees.
  Electronic Government Linda D. Koontz,2004-03 In accordance with the
President's management agenda, the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) has
sponsored initiatives to promote expansion of electronic gov't. -- the use of
information technology, particularly Web-based Internet applications, to
enhance gov't. services. Each initiative demands a high degree of
collaboration among organizations. For four of these initiatives, the GAO was
asked to determine, among other things, their implementation progress and the
extent of collaboration among agencies and other parties involved. GAO
determined that all four of the e-government initiatives that it reviewed
have made progress in meeting the objectives and milestones of their early
phase. Charts and tables.
  Basics of the U.S. Health Care System Nancy J. Niles,2010-03 The health
care industry currently provides over 13 million jobs with a projected 27
percent increase over the next decade the largest increase of any other
industry. Given these trends, a basic understanding of the U.S. health care
system is important to students across many disciplines including business,
law, health administration, pre-medicine, nursing, allied health, public
health, and more. This combination textbook and activity workbook gives
students a fundamental understanding of the basic concepts of the U.S.
healthcare system. Written with the undergraduate in mind, Basics of the U.S.
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Health Care System uses simple, reader-friendly language and features hands-
on exercises that engage the student in active learning. Each chapter offers
a vocabulary crossword puzzle, a vocabulary exercise, real life exercises,
and Internet exercises.
  English Anna Wierzbicka,2006 This book argues that rather than denying the
existence and continued relevance of the cultural 'baggage' embedded in
English ('Anglo' English), it is important to explore the contents of that
baggage - important for practical, as well as intellectual, reasons.
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